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Friday 23rd April 2021 

Welcome Back 

Welcome to Term 5! Weõre so happy to see everyone 
back in school and ready and raring to go! 

We hope you all had a restful Easter break and     
enjoyed the slight lifting of restrictions!  

This term, we are looking forward to a Sports Day, 
furthering our partnership with our link school in 
Malawi, Mikute Primary and an Awe and Wonder Day! 

Keep an eye on the newsletter and on letters coming 
home for more details about the above! 

We are also very excited to see our Travel to      
Malawi challenge feature in the local news! Well 
done everybody and thank you to Miss Denney for 
organising the challenge! 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǳŎƪŬŜƭŘƴŜǿǎΦŎƻƳκŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ-ǘǊŜƪ-ŜǉǳƛǾŀƭŜƴǘ-ƻŦ-сррр-ƳƛƭŜǎ-ǘƻ-Ƴŀƭŀǿƛκ  

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

This week, we finished our assembly with a visit to 
Owls class so that our Year 6 children could be        
presented with their new Leaversõ Hoodies! They were 
so excited to put them on!  

Thanks so much to the FPTA for organising these for 
the children.  

After School Sports Club 

Please be aware that from week    
commencing Monday 26th April 
(next week), the after school 
sports clubs will change. 

Key Stage 2 sports club will now 
be on Thursday after school and 
the Key Stage 1 sports club will 
now be on Monday after school. 

Please ensure that the children 
have their PE kits in school and 
that permission slips 
have been filled in. 

Thank you for your 
support. 

Reading Challenge 

Oliver in Squirrel Class had great 
fun taking part in the March 
Reading Challenge! 

If you took part, please bring in 
your entries by Friday 30th April 
so Miss Lewis can find a winner! 

 

https://uckfieldnews.com/children-trek-equivalent-of-6555-miles-to-malawi/

